
Wake Forest Student Body, 
 
As you know we are set to play in the Music City Bowl in Nashville, Tennessee on 
Friday, December 30th at 5:40pm (CST) at LP Field against the Mississippi State 
Bulldogs.   
 
Bowl games are special to the Wake Forest program and provide lifetime memories for 
students, alumni and fans.  Selling out our allotment of 10,000 tickets will help the 
Demon Deacons secure bowl games in the future.  This will mark the 4th straight bowl 
game Wake Forest has sold out our allotment if we are successful.  Given our small size 
it is imperative that Wake Forest have a higher percentage of students and fans travel 
than larger schools.  We need you to make plans and travel to Nashville.  
 
The Athletic Department has received commitments from several key contributors who 
want to help get as many students to the game as possible.  It is with great excitement to 
offer to Wake Forest students a complimentary ticket to the game.  We have a special 
section available on the lower level and hope to see a rabid student body dressed in their 
black and gold in Nashville making lots of noise the entire game.  
 
“We are excited to learn about this offer for the students” said head coach Jim Grobe, 
“their passion and energy will give our team a boost when we take the field in Nashville 
and I look forward to hearing loud Wake Forest students and fans for the entire game.”  
 
Below are the details on how to get your complimentary student ticket to the Music 
City Bowl. 
 
To fill out the student sign up form for the Franklin American Mortgage Music City 
Bowl please click here.  This information will only be sent to the Wake Forest Ticket 
Office and will be used to reserve your ticket as well as communicate important bowl 
information. 
 
How to claim your ticket: 
 
Fill out the form to sign up for your complimentary student ticket. A valid 2011-2012 
Wake Forest University student ID is required to sign up. Student tickets will be picked 
up in Nashville; you will be contacted with updated times and locations for the ticket pick 
up. 
 
How to purchase additional tickets: 
 
When filling out the form choose the option for purchasing additional tickets and the 
Wake Forest Ticket Office will contact you to complete your order. Additional tickets 
will be $60 each and will be assigned with your free student ticket in section 145.  
Accepted forms of payment are Visa, MasterCard, or American Express. 
 
 



 
Seat Location: 
The student section will be located in section 145 in the lower level next to the Wake 
Forest Marching Band 
 
For additional information contact the Wake Forest Ticket Office at 336-758-3322.  The 
deadline to sign up for your complimentary ticket is this Friday, December 9th at 
Midnight (EST). 
 
We look forward to seeing a large Wake Forest student contingent in Nashville! 
 
Go Deacs! 


